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Date: 28 September 2022 

To: Distribution 

From: DTCC Legal Department 
Subject: Consultation on DTCC Data Repository (Singapore) Pte. Ltd. (“DDRS”) 

Revised Operating Procedure and Rulebook – Extension of Consultation 
Period 

Pursuant to DDRS Operating Procedures (Section 3 Notices of Important Legal Information), 
DDRS had on 8 September 2022, provided 20 business days’ prior notice to every User of 
proposed material modification, amendment or supplement to the Operating Procedures and any 
Applicable Publication. DDRS has received a request to extend the consultation period. As such, 
we have extended the consultation period to 20 October, 2022, Thursday. 

Thereafter, in accordance with Section 46Q of the SFA and Regulation 19(1) of the Securities 
and Futures (Trade Repositories) Regulations 2013, DDRS will also submit these changes to 
MAS for approval.  

If you have any questions or need further information, please email to ddrsnotices@dtcc.com 

The clean and blackline copies of the Rulebook and Operating Procedures reflecting the 
proposed changes with a summary of the changes have been included in Important Notice 
DDRS15. 
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